RECEPTION NEWSLETTER

Week Commencing the 12t" Septmeber 2021
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= 4 Library Books - Reception will be visiting
the library starting from Sunday the 12th of
September, if you still have library books from
last year please make sure they are returned
back to allow your child to borrow a new book.

The children have had a fantastic
second week back and are settling in so
well.

They are learning all the rules and
routines of being in Reception!

ARABIC: o
They have loved all the activities that iy
have been out in the classroom and the Please bring Arabic folders to school. ™
teachers and teaching assistants have Work can be uploaded to Class Dojo.
loved continuing to get to know their
class.

MESSAGE FROM TEACHERS:

We are looking forward to the children

coming in on their days next week and Group A and B starts next week. School timings
all the fun things we will do - PE, are 7am-12:45pm. It is very important that
Arabic, going to the library. children are dropped off to school on time and
picked up on time.
/_\ Please ask your child’s teacher about Arabic, PE
and Library days.

o At home - Children to practice writing their
. name and numbers to 5.
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\ <« Please label clothing. Correct school uniform to
A

R be worn. No trainers unless on PE days.
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Two water bottles in school (we are unable to

-~ refill these)

| . PE/Library/Arabic days will be
A AR communicated by the end of week 2. % “
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